NOTICE

Trillo, Inc. is seeking approval of a Labor Condition Application for the period from November
01, 2023 to October 31, 2026 to permit employment of one H-1B employee, in the classification
of Software Engineer. The salary range for this job classification is $136,000.00 to $146,000.00
per year. The H-1B employee will be working from the Petitioner’s office located at 2603
Camino Ramon, Ste. 200, San Ramon, CA 94583 and from time to time from her home office
located at 1063 Morse Ave, Apt 3-101, Sunnyvale, CA 94089. The Labor Condition Application
relating to this employee is available for public inspection at 2603 Camino Ramon, Ste. 200,
San Ramon, CA 94583. Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the Labor
Condition Application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the Labor Condition
Application may be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States
Department of Labor.

I hereby certify that the exact copy of the Labor Condition Application and/or the above notice
has been posted for ten (10) consecutive business days from October 11, 2023 to October 25,
2023 at two (2) conspicuous locations at our office located at 2603 Camino Ramon, Ste. 200,
San Ramon, CA 94583 and at the employee’s home office located at 1063 Morse Ave, Apt
3-101, Sunnyvale, CA 94089.
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